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To: Airlines and Cargo Operators 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  US Airways Ticketing Positions Relocating 

 

Date: June 30, 2015 

 

As American Airlines and US Airways continue to consolidate operations, the US Airways ticketing 

positions will be relocating after hours this evening. The positions will reopen Wednesday 

morning, July 1, and will be located between American Airlines and United Airlines (see depiction 

below). The monitors located behind the positions will display the US Airways brand logo. 

 

Please be offer directional assistance to our guests that may need help in finding the relocated 

ticketing positions. 
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